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19 October 2016 

 

 

 

RENEWAL NOTICE - 2017 ENGINEERING LICENSES 

 

 

The Council is pleased to remind all engineering offices, contractors and engineers in the 

Kingdom of Bahrain that offices’ and engineers’ licenses will expire on 31 December 2016. 

In accordance with Law no. (51) of 2014 Chapter Four, Licensing Procedures, Article 15 

"the license period shall be one year.  This period may be renewed upon submitting an 

application within a period not exceeding thirty days from the date of its expiry.  

 

In case there is a delay in the submission of a renewal application without excuse, to be 

considered by the Council an additional fee of BD.10 shall be imposed for each day of delay 

for a maximum of 30 days upon the lapse of such, the license shall be cancelled from the 

Register and the licensee shall be notified pursuant to the procedures set forth in the 

Implementing Regulations.  Registration of a cancelled license shall not be renewed unless a 

new license application is submitted which shall be processed and dealt with a new 

application."  

 

All Engineering offices, contractors and engineers in the Kingdom are required to 

complete their renewal requirements before 31 December 2016.    
 

The Council wishes to reiterate that 31 December 2016 is the last day to finalize all licensing 

formalities, as any delays will only affect renewal of licensing for which the Council will 

not be responsible and penalties will be imposed.  The Council seeks your co-operation in 

ensuring that your license renewals are completed before 31st December 2016. 

 
 

 

 

 

  


